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	Friends of South Shore (FOSS) re- registered their appeal to Prince Edward County council's decision to approve the application for amendment of the Official Plan and Zoning Bylaw for Fourward Holdings Inc ( Quinte Isles 337 model park home expansion) by the deadline of June 10, 2021.
FOSS will keep its supporters and followers up to date as this process progresses.
Moving forward, continued community involvement is important as we navigate through the appeal process.



	Kind regards,
Friends of South Shore




